
Student Registration for the 2024-25 school year begins April 8, 2024.  

Student Registration for the 2024-25 school year begins April 8, 2024. You may register online. After 
your student's online registration is complete, you will need to complete the enrollment process at your 
school.  

 

Who needs to register? All kindergarten students and all new students enrolling in Gwinnett County 
Public Schools. 

· Please note that students must be five years old on or before September 1, 2024, to register for 
the kindergarten 2024-2025 school year! 

· If you need help determining which school your child will attend, visit Find My School on the 
district website. 

 

Where can I register my child? Registration is 100% online. Student Registration for the 2024-25 school 
year begins April 8, 2024. Online registration for GCPS.   

 

Do Current Students need to register for 2024-25? Current GCPS students who are moving will need to 
complete a change of status form.  

Students who enrolled in a school under one of the conditions below will need to renew their form. 

· Residency Affidavit 
· Permissive Transfer   
· Kinship Caregiver Affidavit 
· Homeless 
· Foster Care 

 

You can view the 2024-25 School Calendar on our website and download a copy to help you prepare for 
the new school year!  

 

https://locator.apps.gcpsk12.org/Eligibility.aspx
https://www.gcpsk12.org/schools/new-student-enrollmentregistration
https://www.gcpsk12.org/schools/new-student-enrollmentregistration/residency-affidavit
https://www.gcpsk12.org/schools/permissive-transfers
https://www.gcpsk12.org/schools/new-student-enrollmentregistration/kinship-caregiver-affidavit
https://www.gcpsk12.org/about-us/divisions-and-teams/school-improvement-and-operations/student-services/health-and-social-services/homeless-education-program
https://www.gcpsk12.org/about-us/divisions-and-teams/school-improvement-and-operations/student-services/health-and-social-services/foster-care-program
https://www.gcpsk12.org/about-us/calendar

